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PHI ME MINIS TEH'S OFFICE, CANADA.

Ottawa, Ont. August 13th 1921.

Dear Captain Bemlen-
Tour letter of the 29th July, previously 

acnowledged by mr Secretary, le before me.
I have been impressed with the importance of 

doing everything we can, having regard to very difficult financial 

conditions, to make certain of the retention of our northern lands. 

The subject has already received close attention and your letter will 

be placed before the Officers who advise the Government with regard 

thereto. I am glad you have brought the matter to my attention.

Tours faithfully,
(signed) Arthur Meighen.

Captain J.I.Bernier,

27 Fraser Street,
Levis, One.
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